
To whom it may concern, 

  
I am writing to recommend Joyce Grant for a position on the Author's Tour. As a primary/junior teacher 

with the Toronto District School Board, I have watched and participated in two author's week events that 
Joyce has led at Hillcrest Community School. Joyce created and led fun and engaging workshops for 

Junior school aged students. Her presentations featured interactive writing lessons to help young learners 

develop their literacy skills. Her experience as a professional writer inspired students and ignited an 
interest in writing and literacy.  

  
Joyce Grant would make an excellent presenter for youth on the Author's Tour and I recommend her to 

your without reservation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at this email 
address. 

  

Lindsay Aitken 
Toronto District School Board 

  
lindsay.aitken@tdsb.on.ca 

 

https://webmail.tdsb.on.ca/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=aLw_5Xk9s2-2B9gfoPDUuyagOPzvx2LVWNtYFyZYVFPLxo6_EXjTCG0AYQBpAGwAdABvADoAbABpAG4AZABzAGEAeQAuAGEAaQB0AGsAZQBuAEAAdABkAHMAYgAuAG8AbgAuAGMAYQA.&URL=mailto%3alindsay.aitken%40tdsb.on.ca

